
 
 

ADVANCE NOTICE OF 

WORKS IN THIS AREA 
Steps Bridge - Clifford Bridge Nature Reserve 

 

 

Week commencing 24th February engineering works will start in 

this area on behalf of Dartmoor National Park Authority to repair 

damage to the Public Bridleway. 

 

Devon Wildlife Trust and Natural England are aware. 

 

The area will remain fully accessible to all users but please be 

aware of machinery movements and follow any instructions given 

by operatives or on-site signage. 

  

Thank you for your co-operation and we apologise for any 

inconvenience caused during these works. 

 

For further information, please contact 

 Dartmoor National Park Authority Ranger Service  

 

Pete Rich – 0773006447 
 

 

 

http://www.dartmoor.gov.uk/

